Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 1:53 PM

To: Cespedes, Christopher

Subject: FW: Bellwood Ave

From: Leslie Ohanian < XXXXXXX @yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 9:28 AM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < XXXXXXX @a2gov.org>
Subject: Bellwood Ave

Good morning,

Since City of Ann Arbor's move to "Traffic Calm" Platt between Washtenaw and Packard my neighborhood has become a
race track for cars cutting through the backed up traffic. As you know Bellwood Ave has no sidewalks and a school on it,
and we frequently have people walking their dogs, etc.

| have seen comments that in the FUTURE City Council will take these sort of things into consideration, but what will it
take to get that looked at now? Someone getting hit, and possibly killed?

I know I'm not the only person upset at this, as it took a calm residential area and made it a dangerous street.
| wrote to City Council also and have heard absolutely nothing back.
| am hoping for some sort of response, at the very least speed bumps!

This is my timey-wimey detector. It goes ding when there's stuff. Also, it can boil an egg at 30 paces, whether you want it
to or not, actually, so I've learned to stay away from hens. It's not pretty when they blow.-The Doctor



